
2016 CHURCH CONTRIBUTIONS REPORT 
 

If you would like your 2016 church contributions    
report, please contact the parish office at               
hrsecretary@bright.net  or by calling us at 394-5050. 
We can print these reports out and “snail mail” them to 
you, e-mail them to you or you can pick them up at the  
parish office. 

Holy Rosary Adopt-a-Student 

Current Week Donations:  $         3,175.00 
Total Donations Received:  $       48,007.69 
Parishioner Participation:  159 Families 
 

The monthly Adopt-A-Student collection is to help         
  Holy Rosary School with its operating expenses. 

January 22, 2017 

Liturgical Roles 
Mon. January 23  HR        8:00 am   Mass 
Servers:  Jadin Davis, Scott Walden 
————————————————————————–————— 
Tues. January 24  HR     8:15 am   Mass 
Servers: Brayden Sullivan, Rylin Davis, Ben Baldwin  
————————————————————————–————— 
Wed. January 25  HR         12:05 pm  Mass 
Servers:  Adult Server 
————————————————————————–————— 
Thurs. January 26  SP   8:00 am  Mass 
Servers:  Adult Server 
————————————————————————–————— 
Fri. January 27    HR      8:00 am  Mass  
Servers:  Michael Baldwin, Dakoda Moore 
———————————————————————————–—— 
Sat. January 28  HR      4:30 pm  Mass 
Servers: Brent Miller, Rami Casebolt, Keegen Klosterman 
Lectors:  Randy Wilker, Barb Hamberg  
Extraordinary Ministers of Communion:   
Mary Dull, Lori Brown, Colette Dugan, Deb Wilker, Ron Wilker, 
Makayla Koch, Connie Rempfer, Carrie Widman 
————————————————————————–————— 
Sun. January 29  HR      8:00 am  Mass 
Servers: Kyle Mielke, Liz Schloemer, Heidi Ewry 
Lectors:  John Rammel, Andy Rammel  
Extraordinary Ministers of Communion:   
Nan Mielke, Doug Mielke, Lee Homan 
————————————————————————–————— 
Sun.  January 29   SP     9:30 am  Mass 
Servers:  Matthew Schultz, Gavin Schwartz 
Lector:  Jenny Riethman  
Extraordinary Ministers of Communion:   
Mary Cogan, Pat Cogan, Irene Heilers, Jim Heilers 
Ushers:  Alan Steinke, Jacob Barhorst, Nick Brackman 
Sacristan:  Kent Schlegel 
————————————————————————–————— 
Sun.  January 29  HR          11:00 am  Mass 
Servers:  Peyton Wilson, Kyle Steininger, May Hullinger 
Lectors:   Cameron Dingledine, Steve Dues 
Extraordinary Ministers of Communion:   
Bruce Miller, Margene Craft, Ben Brown, Janice Yahl,              
Dave Gossard, Chrissy Hensley, Alli Schlosser, Linda Tebbe 

Calendar of Events 

Sunday 
8:00 am 

8:30 - 9:15 am 
9:30 am 
11:00 am 
11:00 am 

January 22 
Mass at Holy Rosary      
SP Youth Choir Practice - Church   
Mass & Youth Choir at St. Patrick                     
Mass at Holy Rosary  
Sunday School at Holy Rosary 
3 year olds meet in school 
4 year olds & older start in Church & will then be    
released to the school 

Monday 
8:00 am 

January 23  
Mass at Holy Rosary 

Tuesday 
8:15 am 
7:00 pm 

January 24 
Mass at Holy Rosary  
HR Pastoral Council - Rectory Basement 

Wednesday 
11:30 am 
12:05 pm 

6:30 - 7:30 pm 
7:00 pm 

7:00 - 8:00 pm 
 

7:00 - 8:00 pm 
7:00 pm 

8:00 - 9:00 pm 

January 25 
Confession at Holy Rosary  
Mass at Holy Rosary 
SP CCD - Rectory 
Holy Rosary 2nd Grade Reconciliation - Church 
HR CCD Grades 1-8 - School - 2nd grade students       
and parents meet in  Church 
HR CCD Grades 9-12  
Adult Choir - Church 
Connect HRYG - Rectory Basement 

Thursday 
8:00 am 

6:30 - 8:15 pm 
6:30 - 8:15 pm 
7:00 - 8:30 pm 

7:00 pm 
8:00 pm 

January 26 
Mass at St. Patrick   
Little Flowers - Cafeteria 
Boy’s ConQuest - School 
RCIA - Music Room 
March for Life Send Off - St. Augustine Church 
Knights of Columbus - K of C Building 

Friday 
8:00 am 

January 27                        
Mass at Holy Rosary    Fr. Vince Hoying 

Saturday 
8:00 am 
3:30 pm 
4:30 pm 

January 28  
Men’s Fellowship - Music Room 
Confessions at Holy Rosary 
Mass at Holy Rosary          

Sunday 
8:00 am 
9:30 am 
11:00 am 

Following Mass 

January 29                  Helping Hands Collection 
Mass at Holy Rosary      
Mass at St. Patrick                     
Mass at Holy Rosary  
Open House at Holy Rosary School 

Steve and 
Kathy  

Frankenberg  
 

419-753-2056 

 

Grief  
Support 

Prayer 

Hotline 
 

Holy Rosary: 
 Julie 305-7937 

 

St. Patrick 
Judy 738-8702 

   

Weekend 
Mass  

4:30 pm 
 8:00 am 
9:30 am 
11:00 am 

400 
185 
207 
350 

1142 

Wapak Tool & Die 
 

Sponsor of the Week 



THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

Mass Intentions 
 

Mon. 01/23 Day of Prayer for the Legal Protection of      
  Unborn Children 
  Heb 9:15, 24-28; Mk 3:22-30 
      8:00 am  HR         Merlin Bernard 
 

Tues. 01/24 St. Francis de Sales 
  Heb 10:1-10; Mk 3:31-35 
      8:15 am  HR Rosemary Horn 
 

Wed. 01/25 The Conversion of St. Paul, the Apostle 
  Acts 9:1-22; Mk 16:15-18 
   12:05 pm HR         Special Intention 
 

Thurs. 01/26 Sts. Timothy & Titus 
  2Tm 1:1-8; Mk 4:21-25 
     8:00 am SP Jennifer Witt 
         
Fri. 01/27 St. Angela Merici 
  Heb 10:32-39; Mk 4:26-34 
     8:00 am  HR   Marvin Buehler 
 

 Sat. 01/28 St. Thomas Aquinas 
  Heb 11:1-2, 8-19; Mk 4:35-41 
          4:30 pm HR Don & Bonnie Anderson 
               
Sun. 01/29 4rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 
   Zep 2:3; 3:12-13; 1 Cor 1:26-31; Mt 5:1-12 
          8:00 am HR Kathryn & Cynthia McBride 
          9:30 am  SP Glen & Catherine Kaylor  
        11:00 am  HR Nancy Hertenstein  

 January 15, 2017  
 

Joyfully and Responsibly I Give My First Fruits to God. 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Holy Rosary Collection 

 
 

Adult Envelopes Issued:   540 
Adult Envelopes used:   190 
Parish Pay (Direct Deposit)                  101 
 

Adult Offering:  $     7,589.00 
Loose Offering:  $        434.76 
Total Collection:  $     8,023.76 
 

Week Budgeted:  $     9,670.00 
Weekly Collection & Direct Deposit:  $     8,023.76 
Over/Short to date:       (1,646.24) 
  
YTD Total weekly budgeted:  $ 280,430.00 
YTD Total weekly collection:  $ 266,788.70 
Over/Short to date:  $  (13,641.30) 
 

Capital Improvement  $     1,064.00 

St. Patrick Collection 

 
 

Adult Envelopes Issued:    55 
Adult Envelopes used:    35 
 

Adult Offering:  $     1,340.00 
Loose Offering:  $        206.26  
Total Collection:    $     1,546.26 
 

Message from the Pastor 
 

This Friday, January 27th, I will be heading to Washington 
DC, joined by members of our youth group, along with kids 
and chaperones from Minster and Fort Recovery, for the 
43rd Annual March for Life. We’ll have a prayer service at 
7:00 pm on Thursday, January 26th, at St. Augustine’s in 
Minster. You are all invited to come and pray with us and 
send us off. After a long drive through the night, we will 
have a rally and Mass with thousands of young people. 
Then we march to the Supreme Court building with over 
500,000 Pro-Lifers from across the country. 
 

It’s a powerful experience for our young people. I wish 
more were going with us. Parents, encourage your high 
school kids to go next year! And maybe come along as a 
chaperone as well. It will change your life. 
 

Please pray for good weather. Unfortunately, the date that 
the Supreme Court decision allowing abortion on demand, 
Roe v. Wade, was made on January 22, 1973, right in the 
middle of winter. Over the past four years we have had     
to cancel one of the trips. So please storm heaven with 
prayers so that we don’t have a winter storm this week.  
 

And continue to pray for an end to the legalized killing of 
the not yet born babies in the womb. Pray also for the 
mothers and fathers who are in situations where they feel 
compelled to consider such a horrendous decision of    
ending the life of their child. In your times of adoration, beg 
our Lord the grace for our country to truly be prolife,      
especially in its laws. Come to Mass on Friday and pray 
hard for our country and for our new president.  
 

We can turn this thing around and save so many children 
and parents from the horror of legalized murder. It’s a 
shame that we even have to argue this point. It’s a travesty 
that the news media has shunned coverage of the prolife 
march. It is a stain on our country’s great heritage, just like 
the sin of slavery was. But we can overcome! 
 

Our Lady of the Most Holy Rosary, Queen of Life, pray for 
us! 

CATHOLIC MINISTRIES APPEAL (CMA) 
 

This weekend we will be listening to an audio message 
from Archbishop Schnurr explaining how our support     
each year of the Catholic Ministries Appeal is part of our 
commitment to our faith. This year, the goal for St. Patrick 
is $4,006 and the goal for Holy Rosary is $24,930.  
 

Every registered parish household should receive a CMA 
mailing from Archbishop Schnurr. Please prayerfully     
complete your pledge card and return it in the envelope 
provided, or bring your completed pledge card sealed in its 
return envelope to Mass.  . Thank you! 
 



Hospital Visits Information 
 

We have determined that when people are admitted to 
the hospital through the Emergency Room the parishes 
are not being notified of their admittance (even if you 
say what church your are affiliated with).  This means 
that communion is not being received by the patient 
and Fr. Barry doesn’t know to come visit. 

 

If you, a family member or close friend who is a        
parishioner experience a hospital stay, please let us 
know by calling the parish office at 419-394-5050. 

Catch the Excitement at Catch the Excitement at Catch the Excitement at Catch the Excitement at     
Holy Rosary SchoolHoly Rosary SchoolHoly Rosary SchoolHoly Rosary School    

 

 

“Blue-Carded” Students for Showing Virtue 
 

Through November and December, the following students 
were “blue-carded” as part of our Virtue Campaign:  
 

Ellianna Weigel – Grade 1 
Torie Miller – Grade 2 
All of Grade 3, Mrs. Guggenbiller’s Class 
Brandon Miller – Grade 8 
 

The Virtue of Faith is visible in our children this 
month. Students are adding prayer intentions, volunteering to 
be prayer leaders and Mass servers, demonstrating faith 
through their singing and praising God in the Mass.  Each of us 
needs a little reminder now and again of how very important it 
is to show our faith and live it, by loving God and each other! 
 

Camp Out with God 
Catholic Schools Week 2017 

 

You are invited to an Open House at Holy Rosary 
School!  Come and enjoy fellowship over soup and salad and 
visit classrooms to see what we are learning.  Open House 
follows the 11:00 Mass on Sunday, January 29th. 
 

Virtue of the month:  Faith 

January 22, 2017 

HOLY ROSARY 1ST RECONCILIATION 
 

Please remember our thirty-four Holy Rosary 2nd grade 
parishioners who will be receiving the Sacrament       
of Reconciliation for the first time on Wednesday,       

January 25th, at 7p.m. Their final weeks of preparation 
should remind all of  us of the importance of receiving 

God’s grace and  mercy through Sacramental        
Confession.  If you have  forgotten, just don’t          

understand, or want to renew your knowledge why 
Christ gave us this beautiful sacrament, go to 

FORMED.ORG, register and  type in the parish code 
TFWVVK and watch the free series FORGIVEN.  

LABELS FOR EDUCATION 
 

Effective immediately, we will no longer be accepting Labels 
for Education.  Campbells is discontinuing this program due to 
low participation. 
 
We will continue to collect Box Tops for Education. 
 
 

TUITION ASSISTANCE STEPS 
 

To Apply for Tuition Assistance through the    
Archdiocese of Cincinnati and Holy Rosary 

School: 
 

Go to www.factstuitionaid.com 
If you are a current user, log in with username 

and password. 
If a new user, please create an account. 
It will ask you to select Holy Rosary School. 
You will then be asked to fill out an             

application. 
Once you have submitted the application,   

you will need to provide FACTS with    
your 2015 W-2 and Federal Income      
Tax Return.  Please note:  if you do not 
provide this information to FACTS, your 
application will not be processed and aid    
will not be given due to an incomplete  
application. 

 

MANY THANKS  
 

We express a sincere thank you to Lynn Westerfield for 
giving of her time and beautiful talent the last 15       
years decorating and taking care of the flowers and    
arrangements in Church.   
 

We truly appreciated all that you have done! 
 

Lynn is stepping down and turning the reigns over to 
Jeanne Meyer. 



 

Save the Date - March 4th  
 

Night at the Races! 
 

10 Races in All 
Various Auctions throughout the evening 

 

Tickets going on sale soon. 

Spa for the Soul - Women’s Night Out  
 Friday, March 24th  

Cost is $20.  
 

The evening begins at 5:30pm with drinks and appetizers, 
dinner is at 6:00pm and inspirational talks including a    
concert featuring the singing group His Own will follow. 
His Own was formed by three friends who wanted to    
combine their love for Jesus, passion for music and 
desire to proclaim the joy of the feminine heart. In a 
world where women are exploited, misused, and     
misguided, they desire that their music and ministry  
will inspire women to come before the Lord as they 
are, to encounter His unique love for them, and to     
be reminded of the eternal measure of their feminine   
dignity and worth. Registrations are coming soon. 

Holy Rosary’s New Chapel 
 

With our new Chapel open, 
CAN YOU HELP? 

 

There is need for faithful adorers to spend time with 
Jesus. 

Various hours are available – see below. 
 

Is Our Lord inviting you to be His  
faithful companion?   

 

Open Hours: 
 

Monday  3:00 - 4:00 AM 
  4:00 - 5:00 AM 
         11:00 PM - 12:00 AM 
 

Tuesday  3:00 - 4:00 AM 
          

Wednesday 4:00 – 5:00 AM 
 
 

Thursday 2:00 - 3:00 AM 
  3:00 - 4:00 AM 
        
Friday  1:00 - 2:00 AM 
  2:00 - 3:00 AM 
  3:00 - 4:00 AM 
       10:00 - 11:00 AM  
          5:00 pm - 
 
 

If you can commit to this Holy Hour please call: 
 

Sue Beckett  419-305-0311  
Robbie Burke   419-305-5156 
Connie Miley  419-394-1668 
 
  

Rosary Before Mass  
 

We are looking for additional people to sign 
up to lead the Rosary before Masses at 
Holy Rosary.  If you are interested, please 
call Jerry Tebbe at 567-644-8697.  

Worldwide Marriage Encounter  
Celebrates World Marriage Day 

 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter celebrates World Marriage 
Day, Sunday, February 12, 2017.  All encountered couples 
are invited to attend the celebration.  Mass will be held at 
3:30 pm at Holy Family Church in New Cleveland, Ohio, 
with a dinner and dance to follow from 5-9 at the Ottawa    
K of C Hall.  A collection will be taken at Mass to assist with 
Marriage Encounter events.  Presale tickets are $30 per 
couple.  For tickets, contact Clete and Polly Muhlenkamp at 
419-305-8483 by January 30.     

Entrances into Holy Rosary Church 
 

The Pine Street entrance into the church will be open for 
business this weekend. The main entrance (from the     
parking lot) will be closed until further notice for concrete     
demolition and terrazzo floor installation. If you are parking 
in the parking lot, please enter by the office door or Pine 
Street entrance. We will keep a path open to the elevator 
from inside the church for weekend restroom needs. Thank 
you for your patience through this construction adventure! 

Friends of Holy Rosary 
 

FOHR received the following donations: $50 in memory of 
Kay Dingledine, $95 in memory of George Neargarder, 
and $280 in memory of Steve Hirsch. Thank you for your 
generosity. Donations to the Friends of Holy Rosary goes 
into a trust fund; it is NEVER spent.  It is invested and the 
earned income is turned over to the parish for tuition   
assistance once a year indefinitely.   
 

Both membership contributions and donations are tax 
deductible if you itemize your deductions. Please make 
your check payable to Friends of Holy Rosary. Your    
donations can be placed in the collection basket, brought 
to the Parish Office or mailed to:  
 

Jessica Rammel 
314 N. Augustus St., St. Marys, OH 45885. 

 

 Total trust balance is $ 229,237.09.  



PASTORAL COUNCIL MINUTES OF JANUARY 9, 2017 

Present: Father Barry Stechschulte, Kent Schlegel, Linda Lunz, Dave Dwenger, Ellen Brown,  
Nick Brackman, Ed Poeppleman (maintenance),  LuAnna Scott  
Not Present:  Dave Steinke, Chris Knatz, Vern Yahl 
 

The meeting was called to order and opened with a prayer led by Kent Schlegel. 

OLD BUSINESS:  The church entrance is almost completed.  Window Creations will be etching           "St. Pat-
rick" on the transom this Spring along with installing the storm window and trim. 

The former Glynnwood School has been torn down and Kent will contact Midwest to move poles if      possible. 

The new boiler has been installed. 

Window Project:  The window project will be started this Spring and donations are being accepted.  If you are 
interested in donating $6,000 or $12,000 for a window plaque, you can reserve naming rights as to which win-
dow you would like your plaque posted.  The money must be received to reserve the window.  Contact Jessica 
Rammel  at 419-394-5050 for available windows. 

Christmas:  Masses were well attended, the decorations looked great and the Children's Choir did an  out-
standing job. 

New Business:  The 2016 Turkey Party results were reviewed.  Profit for 2016 was slightly less than 2015.  It 
was suggested the Turkey Party Committee check out Galaxy Hall for next year's party which will give us more 
room. 

A new project will be undertaken the first part of February.  Nick Brackman and Ed Poepplemen will start taking 
down two of the church lights for cleaning, polishing, rewiring and refitting.  There are two signup sheets at the 
church entrance.  One to help Nick and Ed take down and reinstall the lights and one for volunteers to help 
clean and polish the light fixtures.  Once the project is organized, you will be contacted for your help.  A Chair 
is needed for the cleaning and polishing of the fixtures.   

Maintenance was also made aware of some of the electrical plugs that need to be looked at in the church. 

Bells:  Pastoral Council decided to have a bell company come and evaluate the condition of the bells and what 
is needed to have them fixed. 

St. Patrick gave a $50 donation in memory of Alex Witt's mother who passed away in December. 

Kent Schlegel reported that Dave Whitney salted the parking lots at church on December 16th after the ice 
storm.  Linda Lunz will send a thank you note as Dave did this free of charge. 

The meeting was closed with a prayer. 

Next meeting will be Monday, February 13th, at 7:00 pm at St. Patrick. 



LET THERE BE LIGHT PROJECT 
 

In the next few weeks St. Patrick will be starting a 
project of taking down the church lights for a good 
cleaning, polishing and rewiring.  If you would like to 
chair or volunteer for this project, there is a sign up 
sheet at the church entrance.  Once a light is taken 
down, we will need help cleaning and polishing       
the brass in the rectory basement which can be   
done anytime during the day or evening.  You will be 
contacted once we have the process ready and are 
in need of your help.  This is a wonderful opportunity 
to give your time in helping the parish.  

Turkey Party 2016 2015 2014 

  Final     

Admission   $              396.00   $               446.00   $             376.00  

  198 Admission  223 Admission   188 Admission  

Attendance Raffle      $             703.00  

Basket Raffle  $            2,181.00   $            2,759.00    

Quilt Raffle    $               400.00    

Cake Raffle  $           1 ,110.00   $            1,125.00   $          1,027.00  

Kitchen and Bar  $             ,978.00   $            2,110.00   $          1,989.00  

Tip Books  $               260.00   $               320.00   $             280.00  

50-50  $               670.00   $               752.00   $             630.00  

Extra Bingo Cards Sold  $               119.00   $               142.00   $             105.00  

Donations for prizes & other  $            1,012.00   $            1,261.00   $          1,021.00  

Dinner with Father  $            1,550.00  $                410.00   $          1,200.00  

Cash Raffle  $            4,700.00  $                  4,760   $          4,700.00  

        

   $          13,976.00   $          14,485.00   $        12,031.00  

        

Expenses      

Bingo Prize Money  $               140.00   $               185.00   $             175.00  

Poster & Ticket printing  $               155.00   $               157.00   $             150.00  

Prize money for cash raffle  $            1,900.00   $            1,950.00   $          1,950.00  

50-50 prize  $               335.00   $               376.00   $             315.00  

Hall donation for KofC  $               200.00   $               200.00   $             200.00  

Kitchen expenses  $               628.90   $               535.00   $             196.00  

K of C Bar Bill  $               479.00   $               404.00   $             329.00  

   $            3,837.90   $            3,807.00   $          3,315.00  

        

Income  $          13,976.00   $          14,485.00   $        12,031.00  

Expenses  $         (3,837.90)  $         (3,807.00)  $       (3,315.00) 

Profit  $ 10,138.10   $ 10,678.00   $ 8,716.00  

St. Patrick’s Turkey Party Financials 

St. Patrick CCD Teacher Needed 
 

St. Patrick’s CCD program is in need of someone to teach the 
1st/2nd grade students.  We would like someone to help finish 
out this year by teaching every week or every other week.   
 
Please call Shannon Schwartz at 937-658-8449 for more    
information. 
 



FRIENDLY FINANCESFRIENDLY FINANCESFRIENDLY FINANCESFRIENDLY FINANCES    
 

Attention: Holy Rosary Parishioners 

 

With the start of a new year, we all are looking for ways to challenge ourselves                 

-  whether it is to lose a few pounds or save a few dollars.  This year, challenge yourself 

to put God in your budget.  It sounds kind of crazy, but how many of us do this.  Why not 

give to God on a weekly or monthly basis by signing up for our ParishPay program.  

ParishPay is our online giving website that you can setup your offerings to the church 

and not have to worry about forgetting your envelope or being out of town and not giv-

ing to the church.  We currently have 100 families signed up for ParishPay.  If you cur-

rently are not contributing to the parish, consider giving $10 a week (that is giving up a 

pizza on Friday night) or if you are contributing, think about increasing the amount by 

$5 a week (that is giving up a value meal at McDonald’s).  Accept the challenge and fol-

low the steps below to sign up for ParishPay! 

 

Go to www.parishpay.com  

Go to bottom of the webpage and it has Sign Up for ParishPay. 

Search for Holy Rosary Church and select. 

Click start giving on the next page and it will show all collections. 

Continue following the webpage until finished. 

 

If you are not tech savvy, I have included a paper form on the back of this page that you 

can fill out and return to the parish office or put in the collection basket, and we will set 

it up for you. 

 

New ParishPay users, if you sign up by February 13th you will be entered into a drawing 

to win a $50 gift card of your choice! 

 

Current ParishPay users, if you sign into your account by February 13th and increase 

your offering you will be entered to win a $25 gift card of your choice! 

 

If you are a current ParishPay user and are no longer using your envelopes call the     

office and we will stop your envelopes. 

 

Let’s make 2017 the best year yet at Holy Rosary by challenging ourselves to give more 

to God! 

 

Jess RammelJess RammelJess RammelJess Rammel    
Business Manager 

419-394-5050 



 

Which Account Should We Debit? 
                   

Name:                         � I want to use a credit card 

Address:                  Account #:        

City:              Expiration Date:      

Zip:                          �  VISA      �  Master      �  AMEX      �  Discover 

E-mail:               

Phone:   (          )          � I want to use a bank account 

Username:                   9 - Digit Routing #:  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __ 
(optional)        
Password:                   Account #:        
(optional)             

�  Checking Account        �  Savings Account      

 

Holy Rosary Church 
ParishPay Program Enrollment Form 

 
COLLECTIONS FOR EVERY MONTH 

MONTHLY COLLECTION  $   Capital Improvement   $   

EASTER COLLECTION ( Mar / Apr ) $   Adopt a Student    $_______________ 

CHRISTMAS COLLECTION ( Dec )  $   ONE TIME DONATIONS 

First Offering (help defray cost of envelopes) $   

        

COLLECTIONS FOR SPECIFIC MONTH(S) 

Catholic Church in Central and Eastern Europe $   Friends of Holy Rosary Membership(Feb)($5) $_______________ 

Remembrances for Holy Week/Easter Masses $   Feast of All Saints Offering ( Nov )  $   

The Catholic Relief Services Collection  $   All Souls Day ( Nov )   $   

Good Friday    $   Gethsemane Cemetery ( Nov )  $   

Offering for Ascension ( May )   $   Catholic Campaign for Human Development (Nov)  $   

Peter's Pence Collection ( Jun )  $   Thanksgiving ( Nov )    $   

Feast of the Assumption ( Aug )  $   Christmas Mass Stipend ( Dec )   $   

Rosary Altar Society ( Oct )($10)  $   Feast of the Immaculate Conception ( Dec ) $   

World Mission Sunday ( Oct )   $   Retirement Fund for Religious ( Dec )  $   

 

 

New ParishPay users, sign up by February 13th and be entered into a drawing to win  

a $50 gift card of your choice! 

 

Current ParishPay users, sign into your account by February 13th and increase your         

offering amount and be entered to win a $25 gift card of your choice! 


